
Save the Date!

Clean Technologies &  
Sustainable Industries
Early College High School  
Eighth Grade Information Night
A NYS Pathways in Technology 
Early College High School (PTECH) 

Register by January 31, 2014 – nyserda.ny.gov/PTECH-2-4-14
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February 4, 2014
6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Hudson Valley Community College’s TEC-SMART
Located in NYSERDA’s  

Saratoga Technology + Energy Park®

345 Hermes Road, Malta, NY 12020

The Clean Technologies & Sustainable Industries Early College 
High School Program is pleased to announce that students 
entering ninth grade in the fall of 2014 will have the opportunity 
to enroll. The mission of the program is to develop and support 
pathways to higher education that lead to careers in STEM fields 
for students through rigorous academic programming and a 
collaborative approach to learning. Join us to learn about this 
opportunity. Highlights of the program include:

• Virtual Learning Opportunity

• Summer Enrichment Program

• College Credit beginning in Ninth Grade

http://www.nyserda.ny.gov/PTECH-2-4-14

